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Reach Further

January 16, 2020

End of Life Notification EOL20001

Products Affected: This notification affects the part number listed below.

AES-PMOD-TDM114-G
Effective Date: January 16, 2020

Reason for Change: Product is no longer viable due to low sales volumes.

Recommended Replacement:
None

For further assistance contact your local Avnet sales representative to discuss
available options.
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